
RELIGIOUS SCHOOL INFO SESSIONS 2017-2018 

Religious School Info Sessions for ECC Families: 
 

Friday, April 21, 2017; 9:15am-10:15am (Parents Only) 
Adult Library 

 
Monday, May 1, 2017; 6:30pm-7:30pm (Parents Only) 

W.O. Lounge 
 

At the Stephen Wise Free Synagogue Religious School, we offer the next step in your child’s 
education. Our program invites students to join us in our Sunday morning program or our 

weekday program beginning in Pre-Kindergarten.  Please join us for one of the meetings above to 
hear more about the upcoming year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

And… 
Tuesday May 9, 2017; 4:00pm-5:00pm (ECC Students Only) 

We invite upcoming ECC graduates to join our weekday Religious School class to try out our 
programming before enrolling in the 2017-18 year. In order for your child to attend this session, 

you must RSVP! 
 

For more information, please contact the religious school office at 212-877-4050, ext. 230 or email 

religiousschool@swfs.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


